Dansville Elementary School November Board Update

We had hundreds of visitors in for Halloween parties and the parade! It was great
to see everyone in the building! Middle School and High School students also
had a chance to view the Halloween parade from the bus loop since the rain
stopped just in time!

Thanks to the NHS for leading another successful food drive for Dansville
families in need. The elementary students enjoy participating in a friendly
competition to see which class brought in the most items.

We had great parent involvement for Parent Teacher Conferences with a 96%
attendance rate! The book fair was also very successful with over $5000 in sales!
Thank you to Ms. Barnett and the PTO for the time they put in to make the
bookfair successful. This helps us buy books for Kindergarten round up and
classrooms.

The PTO Craft Show and Food Truck Fest is their largest fundraiser and takes
place the Saturday before Thanksgiving every year. These funds are used to
support students and teachers through a variety of activities such as scholarships
for Fifth Grade Camp and the Fourth Grade Mackinaw trip.




